
Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

Lord, when you prayed, “let us be one” this did not mean we 
would be uniform in how we think, but that we would be united in 
how we love each other.  So help us to display patience, kindness, 
humility, perseverance, forgiveness, and endurance with each 
other.  These are some of the attributes that define love, and 
when we love this way, the world will know that we are your  
disciples. 
-Clarence L. Haynes Jr. 
 
Continue to pray for those in our congregation who are facing 
significant health issues, including difficult treatments, surgery, 
hospitalization, recovery, or extended care.   
 
Those who hope in the Lord will renew their strength.  The will 
soar on wings like eagles; they will run and not grow weary, they 
will walk and not be faint.  Is. 40:31 

In Prayer: 

Sermon Notes: 

Prelude:  Kelsey Sommer 
Worship Leader:  Frank Howard 
Song Leader: Jani Vanpelt 
Children’s Story: Kiara Yoder 

      Order of Service 
     -November 10, 2024- 

 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship  
    Congregational Singing 
 Christ is Our Cornerstone (VT 4) 
 Praise, My Soul, The King of Heaven (VT 75) 
    Offering Blessing 
    Passing the Peace 
  WORD 
    Congregational Singing 
 My Hope is Built on Nothing Less (HWB 343) 
 There’s a Wideness in God’s Mercy (HWB 145) 
    Children’s Song & Story 
    Scripture Presentation: Jonah 1:1-3 
    Sermon   
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song 
 The Church of Christ Cannot Be Bound (VT 392) 
     Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
     Benediction 



Sunday: 
8:30am   Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
9:00am   Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am  Worship Service 

This Week: 
Tuesday, 10:00am  Bible Study via Zoom 
Wednesday, 6:30pm  Zion Leadership Table meeting 
Upcoming Events: 
November 17: Tech Team training 
Worship Schedule: 
November 17:  Pastor Steve will be preaching 
November 24: Pastor Steve will be preaching 
Nursery Schedule: 
This week: Luke Sommer, Steve Masingila 
Next Week: Jesse Fitzpatrick, Jorge Tro 
Budget Report: Offering 11/3/24:  $13,332.83 

ZION TECH TEAM TRAINING 
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 17 

After next Sunday’s service, there will be a luncheon followed by a  
one hour training session for those interested in helping out with 
Zion’s tech needs. If you plan to attend, please let Pastor Jana 
know at zionpastor_jg@canby.com. 

For up-to-date playoff information, contact: 
•Boys Soccer (Luke) text or call Steve. 
•Girls Soccer (Eva & Luci) text or call Andy. 

Upcoming Holiday Events 
Canby High School Cantalinas  

Sunday, December 8 | 10:15AM worship service 

 

Senior Christmas Tea 

Thursday, December 12 | 2-4PM 

 Fellowship Hall 

 

Children’s Christmas Program 

Sunday, December 15 | 10:15AM worship service 

 

Sing Your Own Messiah 

Saturday, December 21 | TBA 

 Refreshments to follow 

 

Christmas Eve Candlelight Service   

Tuesday, December 24 | 5PM 

ZELDA LOVE OFFERING 
Dorothy Brenneman’s five year old granddaughter, Zelda, started 
radiation treatment earlier this week. Please continue to keep 
Zelda and her family (parents Nicole Brenneman and Robby  
Reeder, both of whom grew up at Zion, and older sister Pippin) in 
your prayers. To allow the family to focus on the needs of their 
daughter, please direct any questions or contact to Jennifer  
Gingerich. 
 
For those who would like to contribute to the love offering, we are  
accepting donations that will be passed on to the family. If you 
would like to contribute, please make a note on the check or  
donation envelope before dropping it in a church 
offering box. You can also contribute digitally by 
scanning the QR code or at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/give/   
Any amount is greatly appreciated. 


